
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of Emergency Management 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Emergency Manager 

DATE: June 21, 2022 

RE: LAYDOWN Amendment to Resolution 2022-041,  Supporting Local, 
State, and Federal Agencies to Address the Repetitive Hazards Created 
by Bear Mountain Topography and Mitigating Lowell Point Road 
Dangers to Provide Safe, Reliable Transportation to the Community of 
Lowell Point, the City of Seward Infrastructure and to Access State and 
Federal Parks (Mayor) 

This amendment proposes to add the Kenai Fjords National Park and to clarify 
that the mitigation projects include projects to Lowell Point Road. 

[Please note the bold underlined language is new and the capitalized language 
in brackets is to be deleted.] 

Amend the fourth whereas clause, as follows:

WHEREAS, providing safe, reliable transportation to the community
of Lowell Point, the City of Seward infrastructure, state 
parks, Kenai Fjords National Park and the Chugach 
National Forest should be done in collaboration with 
local, state and federal resources due to the size and 
complexity of mitigating the Road dangers;  

Amend Section 3, as follows:

SECTION 3. That the administration is authorized to explore
alternative means of transportation for Lowell Point 
residents such as a boat ramp or dock in addition to 
mitigation projects on Lowell Point Road for residential 
use in collaboration with local, state, and federal 
partners.  This authorization is limited to the use of 
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personnel time and expertise to explore alternative 
ideas and means of transportation in collaboration with 
local, state, and federal partners and is in no way 
intended to commit or bind the assembly to any 
specific appropriation or project funding in the future.   

 
Your consideration of these amendments is appreciated.  


